From: Villages Archery villagesarcheryclub@gmail.com
Subject: Villages Archery Club News - Electronic Voting Process Review - Update
Date: October 27, 2023 at 1:00 PM
To: undisclosed-recipients:;
Bcc: villages-archery-club@googlegroups.com
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The Villages Archery Club

As | mentioned in the last meeting, the current Electronic voting process
was not consistent with the timelines in our bylaws. While we were
updating it, we also took the opportunity to restructure it to make the
roles and steps a little clearer.

The “draft” updated process is located on our website HERE. Please
review and let us know if you have any suggestions or comments by
submitting this Contact Us FORM.

Thank you,
Paul


https://www.villagesarcheryclub.com/uploads/4/6/9/5/46951393/electronic_voting_process-r2.pdf
https://www.villagesarcheryclub.com/contact-us-rsvp.html

